
 

 23rd May 2025 

 

Weekly Attendance 

 

 

 

Performing Arts: ‘Aladdin Trouble’ 

Our Performing Arts after school club put on a fantastic show, 'Aladdin Trouble', to 
a packed hall of parents/carers and pupils this week. The children have been 
practising and rehearsing every week since October and have shown wonderful 
commitment and dedication! They have all worked really hard to learn lines, stage 
directions, song lyrics and dances. Their final performances were AMAZING and 
they definitely deserved the huge applauses at the end of both performances! Miss 
McCartney and Miss Smith were so proud of their performers for their efforts. 

Well done to everyone involved. 

Robotics 

Each Monday after school, Mrs. Milne hosts Robotics Club for some of our KS2     

children. They have been working on building, coding and driving Vex Go robots, in 

order to take part in a competition at Nissan in June. 

Good luck to our WPS Warriors Robotics Team!   

KS2 Assembly 

On Tuesday, some of the children in Year 

5 volunteered to lead the KS2 assembly 

for years 4-6. They spoke about the topic 

of climate change and sustainability in 

our school. Well done to our amazing 

speakers, Mrs. Harker was super         

impressed with your confidence.  

 

Bee Rescue! 

Earlier this week John from Eggzander 

Honey very kindly came to save the bees 

that had swarmed onto one of our trees. 

We can not thank 

John enough for his 

patience and time! 

John will be popping 

back into school in 

the near future to 

explain to our Eco 

Club children about 

importance of Bees!  

We are thrilled to announce 
that we have secured the 

Gold Award for the School 
Games Mark for the third 
year in a row! The award          

recognises our dedication to 
raising the profile of PE and 
Sports across the school and 

in the local community.   

School Games Gold Award 

Reception: Skylar 

Year: 1: Arthur 

Year 2: Evelyn 

Year 3: Kayden H 

Year 4: Ashton 

Year 5: Buddy  

Year 6: Ollie and Thomas 


